

## Roundtable Meeting 2018 11

### Table of contents

---

### Volunteering Facilitator:

### When

The time is now:

Time in your timezone (when this page was last reloaded): Saturday 20 April 2024 10:43:45 UTC

Time will be set by participants vote:

### Next Roundtable

15 Nov 2018	15 Nov 2018	15 Nov 2018	15 Nov 2018
13:00	14:00	15:00	16:00
GMT-0000	GMT-0000	GMT-0000	GMT-0000

[Bernard Sfez / Tiki Specialist](#)



[Jean-Marc Libs](#)



[Gary Cunningham-Lee](#)



[Jonny Bradley](#)



[luciash d' being](#)



[Roberto Kirschbaum](#)



-1

3

6

3

### Where

<https://live.tiki.org>

### What

See [Roundtable Meetings](#) for a detailed description.

### Topics

#### 1st hour quick news

- [Tiki 19.0](#) Release news
- [Video tracker](#) at doc.tiki.org is ready to use - clarification needed?
- December 10th 2018 is deadline for submission of proposals for the Fosdem [devroom on Collaborative information and content management applications Call for Participation](#). Who will attend and/or apply a talk?
  - ...

Hotel or airBnB?

## Second hour, longer topics

1. Is the info (blue) perspective still needed at tiki.org? It causes problems with navigation and searches. Maybe a better approach would be to improve the presentation at tiki.org without that perspective.
2. Review of the pending Tiki **Community Items** (issues and wishes affecting the Community as a whole and \*.t.o sites), for up to 15 minutes. See
  - <https://dev.tiki.org/Community+items#Summary> and <https://dev.tiki.org/Community+items#List> (Why this?)
3. ...

## Recording

- <http://recordings.blindsidenetworks.com/citadelrock/d559965849921585c1849af03b7a51638700d979-1542294004020/presentation/?t=00m00s>

## Follow-Up

### Chat log

### Pages related to this one

One page links to [Roundtable Meeting 2018 11](#)

- [Roundtable Meetings](#)